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Vertical Mind Don McGrath 2014-04-05 In Vertical Mind, Don McGrath and Jeff
Elison teach rock climbers how to improve their mental game so they can climb
better and have more fun. They teach how the latest research in brain science
and psychology can help you retrain your mind and body for higher levels of
rock climbing performance, while also demonstrating how to train and overcome
fears and anxiety that hold you back. Finally, they teach climbing partners how
to engage in co-creative coaching and help each other improve as climbers.With
numerous and practical step-by-step drills and exercises, in a simple to follow
training framework, your path to harder climbing has never been clearer. If you
are a climber who wants to climb harder and have more fun climbing, then
Vertical Mind is required reading. Well, what's stopping you? Pick it up and
get training today!
Ventricular Geometry in Post-Myocardial Infarction Aneurysms Srilakshmi
Adhyapak 2012-06-05 The topic of heart failure although extensively researched
and reported, has several gray areas. This is especially seen in determining
strategies for combating advanced heart failure. The global burden of ischemic
heart disease is increasing at an alarming rate to almost pandemic proportions.
Even in the presence of state-of the art technology for prompt and successful
coronary reperfusion, the population progressing to ischemic cardiomyopathy is
substantial. The treatment strategies for ischemic cardiomyopathy do not always
ensure optimal clinical results, the reasons for which are varied. The proper
patient selection is vital as is the tailoring of suitable therapy. The
approach is thus multi-pronged, of which surgical ventricular restoration (SVR)
has a definite role. Despite various randomized studies like the STICHhypothesis 2, where there was a huge selection bias, with patients subjected to
an erroneous technique of SVR, with inadequate ventricular remodelling
assessment. The present need is to understand the unique anatomy of the left
ventricle, its function and perturbations with the onset of heart failure, in
order to plan therapeutic strategies to restore near normal anatomy and
function. A study of the hemodynamics in ischemic cardiomyopathy is essential,
as it differs in certain aspects from other causes of heart failure like
idiopathic dilated cardiomyopathy and valvular heart diseases. Since
information on these aspects are scattered in various scholarly articles, a
concise source in the form of a book would be appropriate and useful for both
cardiologists and cardiac surgeons. This project represents a concise review of
normal and abnormal cardiac anatomy and physiology, the evolution of SVR to
EVLPP with validation of near normal ventricular restoration, plus act as a
reference guide for cardiac surgeons with interest in SVR.
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Versions of Hollywood Crime Cinema Carl Freedman 2013-03-01 No society is
without crime, prompting Nathaniel Hawthorne’s narrator to make his famous
statement inThe Scarlet Letter that, however high its hopes are, no
civilization can fail to allot a portion of its soil as the site of a prison.
By establishing the category of crime - by drawing a line between the lawful
and criminal, however thin, blurry, or even effectively meaningless the line
may in practice become - society offers its own perhaps most consequential
self-definition. Film, argues Carl Freedman, is an especially fruitful medium
for considering questions like these. With Versions of Hollywood Crime Cinema,
he offers a series of critical readings spanning several genres, by directors
Coppola, Scorsese, Ford, Wilder. From among the mob movies, Freedman focuses on
Francis Ford Coppola’s Godfather trilogy - arguably the foremost work of crime
cinema - using it to reflect on the Marxist notion of primitive accumulation
and relationship between “gangsterism and capitalism”. The volume also includes
in-depth critique of classics of film noir (including Double Indemnity and Body
Heat) and, surprisingly, Western, which is not often thought of as a kind of
crime film even though its setting is an entire society in which crime
flourishes yet is fought against, bringing into focus films of John Wayne. For
crime fans and scholars alike, the radical readings of known classics in
Versions of Hollywood Crime Cinema provide an insightful critique of modern
culture and high capitalism that produced, and that are reflected in, the range
of films discussed.
Very Big Journey Hilda Jarman Muir 2004-01-01 When that good old horse took me
away from Borroloola on the long journey to Darwin, it changed my life forever
... I stopped being an Aboriginal girl and became a half-caste girl. From
someone who had had so much, I was now some -had nothing, with no past and an
unknown future. Hilda Muir was born on the very frontier of modern Australia
near the outback town of Borroloola in the about 1920. Her early life was spent
roaming the Gulf Country hunting and gathering with her family. Her mother was
a Yanyuwa person, and so was Hilda. Known to the clan as Jarman, it mattered
little that her father was an unknown white man. This small girl had a name, a
loving family, and a secure Aboriginal identity. This book tells of Hilda's
bush childhood, and her force dremoval from a loving family to the rigours of
life in the Kahlin Home for half-caste children. Hilda grew up to marry the
love of her life, Billy Muir, and then had to learn to deal with the demands of a growing family and evacuation to Brisbane during the Second World War.
Back in Darwin -- and after the devastation of Cyclone Tracy, Hilda struggled
to find her place in the world again. In 1995, Hilda Muir was one of those
chosen to present a writ to the High Court on behalf of her fellow stolengeneration, asserting that the removals were illegal as well as immoral. In
1997 the writ was rejected by the High Court. In 2000 Hilda finally travelled
back to her Yanyuwa land and v was recognised as an owner and custodian of that
country. Today Hilda Muir. her Aboriginal children, grandchildren and greatgrandchildren are living reminders that governments cannot always shape human
lives in ways they might wish.
Very Old Bones William Kennedy 2011-12-22 It is 1958 and the Phelan clan has
gathered to hear Peter Phelan's will, read by the living Peter himself, an
artist whose paintings about members of the family have given him belated
critical recognition. The paintings illuminate the lives of his brother Francis
(the exiled hero of Ironweed), and a family ancestor, Malachi McIlhenny, a true
madman beset by demons, and determined to send them back to hell. Orson
Purcell, bastard son of Peter, and half-mad himself, encounters his first true
solace through this obsessive and close-knit family he has never quite entered;
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most especially through his Aunt Molly, whose intense love affair holds secrets
that only another love can resurrect. It is through Orson's modern eye that we
see the tragedies, obsessions, and clandestine joys of this singular family.
This is climatic work in William Kennedy's Albany Cycle, riding on the melody
of its language and the power of its story, which is full of surprise, comedy,
terror, and earthly delight.
Veronica Henry - Five Great Novels Veronica Henry 2013-09-12 Five of Veronica
Henry's brilliant novels, together in one collection. The collection comprises:
Just a Family Affair Marriage and Other Games The Beach Hut The Birthday Party
The Long Weekend
Venturesome Vegan Cooking J.M. Hirsch 2010-12-01 With a clear and inviting
style, a passion for bold flavors and a bevy of family favorites gathered from
around the globe, J.M. Hirsch and Michelle Vigeant are putting a lush new face
on vegetarian cooking. Fifty photographs by noted food photographer Larry Crowe
compliment the text. Venturesome Vegetarian Cooking offers a world of meat- and
dairy-free meals drawn from the authors’ culinary explorations – spanakopita
from Greece, crostini and pasta from Italy, pad thai and aromatic soups from
Thailand, sushi and earthy noodle dishes from Japan, and plenty of comforting
favorites from home – creamy mashed potatoes, fluffy biscuits, rich gravy, and
thick corn chowder. These are dishes simple enough to pull together during the
week, yet daring and delicious enough for dinner parties.
Verdi and Puccini Heroines Geoffrey Edwards 2000-01-01 New in paperback! This
book comes at a time when opera-lovers, singers, directors, and critics alike
are taking a new look at the dramatic soprano heroines created by Giuseppe
Verdi and Giacomo Puccini, endeavoring to delve beyond inherited scholarly
interpretation and gain a richer understanding of these compelling female
characters. Artistically limited by the bel canto musical tradition popular at
the time, Verdi launched a new style dramma per musica which also demanded a
new soprano archetype. This book illustrates the musical evolution of the Verdi
and Puccini soprano while illuminating the dramatic scope and power of these
great heroines. Avoiding critical reductionism, Verdi and Puccini Heroines
provides an unprecedented and probing discussion of how these great soprano
roles were conceived and executed. Accordingly, the authors take a threedimensional look at these heroines, examining seven operas: Il Trovatore, La
Forza del Destino, Aida, La Bohème, Tosca, Madama Butterfly, and Turandot. The
chapters, which are fully self-contained analyses, contain translations,
illustrative musical examples, supplementary notes, and references to each
opera's literary sources. The musical analysis, while thorough, is descriptive
and accessible to all levels of readers.
Venus in Winter Gillian Bagwell 2013 Twelve years old when she enters the court
of King Henry VII, where she is plunged into a world of politics and intrigue,
Bess of Hardwick eventually discovers that, for a woman of substance, power and
possibility are endless.
Very Cranberry Jennifer Trainer Thompson 2011-03-30 Phenomenal flavor packed
into tiny red fruit, cranberries are a delectable, versatile ingredient. They
can create a startling counterpoint to other flavors, such as in Braised Lamb
Shanks with Sweet Garlic and Cranberry Jus; or take center stage, such as in
Cranberry-Pear Crumble; or make terrific gifts, such as Cranberry-Blueberry
Jam. In VERY CRANBERRY you'll find more than 40 recipes using fresh as well as
dried cranberries to inspire year-round enjoyment of this fantastic fruit. More
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than 40 recipes for salads, starters, entrées, breads and other baked goods,
desserts, holiday relishes, and gift items. An ideal hostess gift to bring to
your next dinner party.
Vertigo 42 Martha Grimes 2014-06-03 The inimitable Richard Jury returns in the
latest in the bestselling mystery series: “Martha Grimes has written a whodunit
with terrific characters and a grand plot mixed with her unique droll wit.
Vertigo 42 is one smart mystery!” (Susan Isaacs, bestselling author of Goldberg
Variations) Richard Jury is meeting Tom Williamson at Vertigo 42, a bar on the
forty-second floor of an office building in London’s financial district.
Despite inconclusive evidence, Tom is convinced his wife, Tess, was murdered
seventeen years ago. The inspector in charge of the case was sure Tess’s death
was accidental—a direct result of vertigo—but the official police inquiry is
still an open verdict and Jury agrees to re-examine the case. Jury learns that
a nine-year-old girl fell to her death five years before Tess at the same place
in Devon where Tess died, at a small house party. Jury seeks out the five
surviving party guests, who are now adults, hoping they can shed light on this
bizarre coincidence. Ultimately, four deaths—two in the past, two that occur on
the pages of this intricate, compelling novel—keep Richard Jury and his
sidekick Sergeant Wiggins running from their homes in Islington to the
countryside in Devon and to London as they try to figure out if the deaths were
accidental or not. And if they are connected. Witty, well-written, with
literary references from Thomas Hardy to Yeats, Vertigo 42 is a pitch perfect,
page-turning novel from a mystery writer at the top of her game.
Do You See a Shape? Dona Herweck Rice 2010-08-01 Come along with this adorable
robot as he goes through his day and recognizes shapes of all kinds! The bright
illustrations and simple text help create an engaging story that provides
opportunities for new readers to share what they see and what they learn as
they move through the book. Readers will be encouraged to retell what they read
and will feel confident in their growing reading skills.
Vertical Coffin Stephen J. Cannell 2004-01-23 LAPD Sergeant Shane Scully is
drawn into the escalating infighting between the Bureau of Alcohol, Tobacco,
and Firearms and the Sheriff's Special Enforcement Bureau as members of both
agencies become the target of a killer.
Ventricular Function and Blood Flow in Congenital Heart Disease Mark A. Fogel
2008-04-15 Infants, children and adolescents with congenital heart disease(CHD)
are a challenge to manage and an ever-increasing number arereaching adulthood.
CHD is one of the most important topics in cardiology today, yetthis book is
the only clinically-orientated monograph devotedexclusively to ventricular
function and blood flow as it relates toCHD. Written by a distinguished panel
of cardiologists, bioengineers,physiologists, and clinical investigators,
Ventricular Functionand Blood Flow in Congenital Heart Disease is an extensive
andcomprehensive presentation of the key aspects of this branch ofCHD.
Ventilazione meccanica non invasiva Stefano Nava 2010-02-13 La crescita
esponenziale dell’interesse per la ventilazione non invasiva (NIV) verificatasi
negli ultimi 10-15 anni, non solo dal punto di vista clinico e applicativo, ma
anche speculativo, ha pochi eguali nella recente storia della medicina. In
Italia e in Europa in generale tale metodica è applicata su larga scala,
prevalentemente nei reparti di Pneumologia e nelle Unità di Cure Intermedie
Respiratorie, mentre per quanto riguarda la sua applicazione nei reparti di
Terapia Intensiva Generale (UTI) i dati emersi da uno studio multicentrico
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condotto nei paesi francofoni vedono la NIV impiegata in una quantità di casi
che rappresenta fino al 50% dei pazienti che richiedono assistenza
ventilatoria. Il recente studio EUROVENT ha inoltre dimostrato come la NIV non
si limiti alla sua applicazione “acuta”, dal momento che circa 25.000 pazienti
sono attualmente ventilati “in cronico” a domicilio. Inoltre, si calcola che
milioni di cittadini europei soffrano attualmente di disturbi respiratori
durante il sonno, e per molti di essi il trattamento medico di prima scelta è
rappresentato dalla NIV. Questo libro si propone lo scopo di richiamare
l’attenzione sulle più recenti acquisizioni in questo campo, con la speranza di
fornire uno strumento valido e maneggevole per la scelta e l’impostazione della
migliore modalità di ventilazione.
Venus of Dreams Pamela Sargent 2014-04-01 The first adventure in the Nebula
Award–winning author’s “masterful SF trilogy” about the attempted colonization
and terraforming of the planet Venus (Publishers Weekly). Iris Angharads, a
determined, independent woman, sets herself one massive goal: to make the
poison‐filled atmosphere of Venus hospitable to humans. She works day and night
to realize her dream, with only one person sharing her passion, Liang Chen. It
seems impossible to make Venus, with its intolerable air and waterless
environment, into a paradise, but Iris succeeds. And in doing so, she also
creates a powerful dynasty, beginning with her first born, Benzi Liangharad.
Verification and Validation in Systems Engineering Mourad Debbabi 2010-11-16 At
the dawn of the 21st century and the information age, communication and cputing power are becoming ever increasingly available, virtually pervading
almost every aspect of modern socio-economical interactions. Consequently, the
potential for realizing a signi?cantly greater number of technology-mediated
activities has emerged. Indeed, many of our modern activity ?elds are heavily
dependant upon various underlying systems and software-intensive platforms.
Such technologies are commonly used in everyday activities such as commuting,
traf?c control and m- agement, mobile computing, navigation, mobile
communication. Thus, the correct function of the forenamed computing systems
becomes a major concern. This is all the more important since, in spite of the
numerous updates, patches and ?rmware revisions being constantly issued, newly
discovered logical bugs in a wide range of modern software platforms (e. g. ,
operating systems) and software-intensive systems (e. g. , embedded systems)
are just as frequently being reported. In addition, many of today’s products
and services are presently being deployed in a highly competitive environment
wherein a product or service is succeeding in most of the cases thanks to its
quality to price ratio for a given set of features. Accordingly, a number of
critical aspects have to be considered, such as the ab- ity to pack as many
features as needed in a given product or service while c- currently maintaining
high quality, reasonable price, and short time -to- market.
Venous Valves R. Gottlob 2012-12-06 Venous valves rank among the smallest and
most delicate organs of the human and animal bodies - so why devote an entire
book to them? We were induced to do so by several reasons. First of all we
would point out the clinical significance of venous valves. In the pathogenesis
of a number of widespread diseases, such as varicose veins or the postthrombotic syndrome, venous valves are involved as the underlying cause or at
least a factor contributory to the symptoms. According to Taheri et al. these
venous diseases occur ten times more frequently than arterial obliterations.
Incompetence of venous valves also plays a causal role in varicocele, the most
frequent cause of male infertility. But not only pathogenetic reasons induced
us to write this book. In more recent times there has been a growing tendency
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to reconstruct functional valve disorders therapeutically; several surgical
methods have been developed, which are critically reviewed in this book. It was
our aim to sum up existing knowledge with respect to structure and function of
venous valves and to expand that knowl edge by findings of our own.
Examinations of semi-thin sections and unilayered en-face preparations have
hardly been published so far, and systematic studies of the ultrastructure by
electron-microscopy were not to be found in the literature. We are very
grateful, therefore, to Dr. Silvana Geleff for having undertaken such a study
upon our suggestion.
Verdi's Don Carlo (Opera Journeys Mini Guide Series) Burton D. Fisher
2002-02-01 A comprehensive guide to Verdi's DON CARLO, featuring Principal
Characters in the opera, Brief Story Synopsis, Story Narrative with Music
Highlight Examples, and an insightful and in depth Commentary and Analysis by
Burton D. Fisher, noted opera author and lecturer.
Venous Thromboembolism in Advanced Disease Simon I R Noble 2009 Venous
thromboembolism (VTE) or blood clots are a common feature of advanced disease,
occurring in approximately 50% of palliative care inpatients. Whilst the
presentation, diagnosis and management of VTE within general medicine is well
established, its management within the palliative care setting is less so. This
is made more difficult by the clinical presentation often being masked by other
palliative care symptoms, and the symptoms being consistent with
otherconditions; diagnosis is therefore underappreciated, and the condition
difficult to manage. This is a practical guide to those challenges increasingly
faced by healthcare professionals managing VTE in advanced disease. It covers
epidemiology and pathogenesis, and appraises the current evidenceinforming the
prevention, diagnosis and treatment of VTE, in both malignant and non-malignant
disease.
Vergil's Empire Eve Adler 2004-09-01 In Vergil's Empire, Eve Adler offers an
exciting new interpretation of the political thought of Vergil's Aeneid. Adler
argues that in this epic poem, Vergil presents the theoretical foundations of a
new political order, one that resolves the conflict between scientific
enlightenment and ancestral religion that permeated the ancient world. The work
concentrates on Vergil's response to the physics, psychology, and political
implications of Lucretius' Epicurean doctrine expressed in De Rerum Natura.
Proceeding by a close analysis of the Aeneid, Adler examines Vergil's critique
of Carthage as a model of universal enlightenment, his positive doctrine of
Rome as a model of universal religion, and his criticism of the heroism of
Achilles, Odysseus, and Epicurus in favor of the heroism of Aeneas. Beautifully
written and clearly argued, Vergil's Empire will be of great value to all
interested in the classical world.
Very Old Money Stanley Ellin 2017-03-07 Two servants discover family skeletons
behind the closed doors of a forbidding Manhattan mansion in this mystery by a
three-time Edgar Award–winning author. In dire financial straits, young couple
Mike and Amy Lloyd—a former cab driver and a New York prep-school teacher,
respectively—have signed away their independence to become live-in servants for
one of the city’s wealthiest and most private families. At first, the Durie
home, a cavernous Gilded Age palazzo off Fifth Avenue, is a maze of
intimidation: sixteen other employees, eight Duries in residence, forbidden
rooms, and an exact and unbreakable set of rules. For Amy, personal secretary
to the aged and blind Miss Margaret, that includes never broaching the subject
of her employer’s “condition” or the tragic accident that caused it. On the
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other hand, Mike, an aspiring writer, is already taking notes for a Durieinspired novel. A modern gothic, he’s guessing—part Rebecca, part Psycho. Most
of the plot, he’ll soon discover, won’t require much imagining. But Amy, bound
to the servitude of the matriarch—a woman cut off from the world for fifty
years—is growing more curious and unnerved by Miss Margaret’s demands: the
sudden trips to the Plaza hotel, the mysterious bank transactions, and an
extended invitation to a stranger for a private dinner. By the time Amy
realizes the truth—that she and her husband have been enlisted as unwitting
accomplices in a subtly played series of moves that could lead to something
rather unspeakable—it could be too late.
Very Naughty Boys [EBK] Robert Sellers 2013-09-24 The incredible, hilarious
insider's story of Britain's favourite film company! It all started when Beatle
George Harrison stepped in to fund Life of Brian when Monty Python's original
backers pulled out. His company, HandMade films, went on to make some of the
best British films of the 80s (Withnail and I, Time Bandits and Mona Lisa among
them), but then things started to go wrong... This is the incredible and often
hilarious insiders' story of what happened...
How to Catch a Bogle Catherine Jinks 2013 In 1870s London, a young orphan girl
becomes the apprentice to a man who traps monsters for a living.
Ventilation Systems Hazim B. Awbi 2008 This comprehensive reference guide to
ventilation systems provides up-to-date knowledge based on the experience of
internationally-recognized experts to deal with current and future ventilation
requirements in buildings. Presenting the most recent developments in
ventilation research and its applications, this book covers the fundamentals as
well as more advanced topics. With rigorous coverage for researchers and a
practical edge for building professionals, Ventilation Systems is the one stop
guide for the subject.
Versace Sisters Cate Kendall 2010-05-01 Another hilarious offering from
bestselling author Cate Kendall. From the backwaters of Tasmania to the
sophisticated streets of Sydney, sisters Bellarene and Serandipity have come a
long way. As international flight attendants the world is their oyster – until
Sera fell in love and settled for family life. Obsessed with keeping up
appearances, Sera goes to extreme lengths to maintain the illusion of
perfection, while Bella just wants to fly away from the responsibility of
mothering her little sister, from the sadness of her broken marriage, and from
memories of the past. Gathering her friends at Stitch 'n' Bitch is like
therapy. There's a lot of talk, and not much knitting - and they wouldn't have
it any other way. Ditzy Mallory has her own shocks in store, and single mum
Chantrea agonises over work and childcare. Widowed single dad, Sam, is
terrified of the dating scene, and Sera's uptight neighbour, Jacquline, has a
little secret, one that could destroy her neatly ordered world. Meanwhile Joan,
Sera's mother-in-law, watches then all and sniffs with disdain at their trivial
worries. Sera wants to be perfect. Bella just wants to be free. Will the
sisters get what they want?
Very Best of Coldplay (Songbook) Coldplay 2011-04-01 (Easy Guitar). 17 of the
very best by Coldplay, arranged for easy guitar with tablature. Contains:
Brothers and Sisters * Clocks * Don't Panic * Fix You * God Put a Smile upon
Your Face * In My Place * Life in Technicolor II * Lost! * Only Superstition *
The Scientist * Shiver * Speed of Sound * Trouble * Violet Hill * Viva La Vida
* A Warning Sign * Yellow.
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Verbal Workout for the GMAT, 4th Edition The Princeton Review 2015-06-16 Ace
the Verbal section of the GMAT with help from The Princeton Review. Is a poor
performance on the Verbal section of the GMAT dragging your total GMAT score
down? If so, help is here. Designed for students who need to fine-tune their
verbal skills, this 4th edition of The Princeton Review's Verbal Workout for
the GMAT provides the review and practice needed for mastery of Critical
Reasoning, Reading Comprehension, and Sentence Correction problems. Techniques
That Actually Work. • Tried-and-true tactics to help you avoid traps and beat
the Verbal section • Tips for pacing yourself and essential strategies to help
you work smarter, not harder • In-depth instructions to help you analyze an
argument, write a high-scoring essay, read for understanding, and more
Everything You Need to Know to Help Achieve a High Verbal Score. • A thorough
review of key skills for reading comprehension, argument analysis, grammar, and
writing • Expert review of all Verbal question types on the test • Glossary of
need-to-know terms, idioms, and grammar skills Practice Your Way to Perfection.
• A practice GMAT Verbal section with detailed answer explanations • Drills and
practice questions throughout each chapter This eBook edition has been
specially formatted for on-screen viewing with cross-linked questions, answers,
and explanations.
Venus and Mercury, and How to Observe Them Peter Grego 2007-11-30 Venus and
Mercury have long been regarded as difficult targets for amateur observers, but
advances in commercially-made telescopes have brought them within the skills of
observers of only moderate experience. Peter Grego’s fascinating book presents
an up-to-date, detailed description of the history and geology of the so-called
inferior planets, and provides the latest, most useful advice on observing and
recording them with commercially-available telescopes and cameras. The book
also offers a wealth of detailed practical information on every aspect of
observing, from safely targeting the two planets, through visual observing, to
sketching and electronic imaging.
Vergil's Georgics Katharina Volk 2008-08-21 A collection of ten classic essays
on Vergil's Georgics, written between 1970 and 1999. The contributions
represent recent developments in Vergilian scholarship, and are placed in
context in a specially written Introduction.
Very Maple Syrup Jennifer Trainer Thompson 2011-04-20 During winter months in
Vermont, New York, and Canada, while little else is harvested, holes are bored
into maple trees and their clear, sweet liquid pours into ready buckets. It’s
called “sugar season,” and it’s the beginning of what will soon make many a
breakfast, entrée, and dessert around the world deliciously smoky and sweet. In
VERY MAPLE SYRUP, Jennifer Trainer Thompson showcases this unique ingredient
with recipes like Maple Pulled Barbecued Pork, Maple Scones, and Lemon Pound
Cake with Maple Glaze.
Vera Wang Anne M. Todd 2013 Explores the life and achievements of fashion
designer Vera Wang; covering her privleged childhood in New York and Paris,
education, work at "Vogue" and with Ralph Lauren, personal life, bridal
business, family, and expansion into other industries. Includes chronology,
glossary, and a list of additional resources.
Venus in India Charles Devereaux 2021-11-16 Venus in India (1889) is an erotic
novel by Charles Devereaux. Published pseudonymously, the novel is styled as
the autobiography of its fictional author, a young British Cavalry officer
whose deployment in India is filled with romantic escapades. “The war in
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Afghanistan appeared to be coming to a close when I received sudden orders to
proceed, at once, from England to join the First Battalion of my regiment,
which was then serving there. I had just been promoted Captain and had been
married about eighteen months.” Sent to India on a last minute military
assignment, Captain Devereaux takes his time arriving at his final destination
on the North West Frontier. Along the way, he stops in Nowshera and Cherat,
where he wastes no time romancing the wives and daughters of his fellow
soldiers. First with the lovely Lizzie Wilson, and then with the daughters of
Colonel Selwyn, Charles Devereaux gives himself over to passion and desire,
forgetting about his wife and young child at home. Graphic and graceful, comic
and provocative, Venus in India is a shining example of nineteenth century
erotica in which the power of words to arouse is on full display. With a
beautifully designed cover and professionally typeset manuscript, this edition
of Charles Devereaux’s Venus in India is a classic of Victorian erotica
reimagined for modern readers.
Blood Rites Quinn Loftis 2011-11-18 With the challenge complete and the corrupt
Alpha of Coldspring defeated Fane is now free to complete the mate bond with
Jacque and perform the Blood Rites. Although the challenge is done, the effects
are far-reaching. Once it is known that Vasile one of the strongest Alphas in
the world is in America, specifically Coldspring, TX, there is one Alpha who
cannot overlook the significance of this. An Alpha who happens to share
Jacque's DNA, but is this the one she needs to fear? With her mom driving and
her two best friends, Jen and Sally in tow, Jacque set off for her happily ever
after. She will soon realize a plan has been put in motion that will change her
course and possibly tear her from Fane's grasp forever. It will take a wolf
pack, her mother's love, her two best friend's unrelenting determination, her
own will to survive and the undying love of her mate to bring her home. The
question remains, if she fights, if she endures, who will she be, what will be
left once she is back in her mate's arms?
Very Easy Crazy Patchwork Betty Barnden 2007 Provides instructions on how to
sew patchwork, quilt, and embroider using basic and advanced hand-stitching
techniques and sewing machines.
Verification Methodology Manual for SystemVerilog Janick Bergeron 2006-01-16
Offers users the first resource guide that combines both the methodology and
basics of SystemVerilog Addresses how all these pieces fit together and how
they should be used to verify complex chips rapidly and thoroughly. Unique in
its broad coverage of SystemVerilog, advanced functional verification, and the
combination of the two.
Versions of Antihumanism Stanley Fish 2012-04-19 Stanley Fish, one of the
foremost critics of literature working today, has spent much of his career
writing and thinking about Milton. This book brings together his finest
published work with brand new material on Milton and on other authors and
topics in early modern literature. In his analyses of Renaissance texts, he
meditates on the interpretive problems that confront readers and offers a
sustained critique of historicist methods of interpretation. Intention, he
argues, is key to understanding which pieces of historical data are relevant to
literary criticism. Lucid, provocative, direct and inimitable, this new book
from Stanley Fish is required reading for anyone teaching or studying Milton
and early modern literary studies.
Venus of Shadows Pamela Sargent 2014-04-01 A new generation steps up in the
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colonization and terraforming of Venus in the Nebula Award–winning author’s
“masterful SF trilogy” (Publishers Weekly). The Venus Project calls upon the
strongest and most courageous to create a prosperous world in the dismal
wilderness of Venus. Those who demonstrate the skill and the passion to embark
on this adventure must transform the barren planet in the midst of political
and cultural unrest. When Risa and Benzi, children of Iris, one of the first
people to partake in this project, find themselves in opposing forces on the
battlefield, it is their love and perseverance that will determine the destiny
of the new land.
The Very Picture of You Isabel Wolff 2011-10-04 Where the eye sees the
brushstroke, the heart sees the truth. At thirty-five, Gabriella “Ella” Graham
is a successful portrait artist in London. She captures the essential truth in
each of her subjects’ faces—a tilt of the chin, a glint in the eye—and
immortalizes it on canvas. But closer to home, Ella finds the truth more
elusive. Her father abandoned the family when she was five, and her mother has
remained silent on the subject ever since. Ella’s sister, Chloe, is engaged to
Nate, an American working in London, but Ella suspects that he may not be so
committed. Then, at Chloe’s behest, Ella agrees to paint Nate’s portrait. From
session to session, Ella begins to see Nate in a different light, which gives
rise to conflicted feelings. In fact, through the various people she
paints—including an elderly client reflecting on her life and a woman dreading
the prospect of turning forty—Ella realizes that there is so much more to a
person’s life than what is seen on the surface. And as her portraits of Nate
and the others progress, they begin to reveal less about their subjects than
about the artist herself. Look for special features inside. Join the Circle for
author chats and more.
Very Deadly Yours Carolyn Keene 2014-04-22 A mysterious man with murder on his
mind is using newspaper personal ads to attract unsuspecting women, and Nancy
Drew is determined to track him down before it is too late.
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